
From: Joan F. Clarke [<email address removed>] 
Sent: March 11, 2016 3:05 AM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Re: Pacific Northwest LNG on Lelu Island 
 
My Letter  Dear Catherine McKenna 
 
      My heart bleeds for our Salmon and for clean waters which we are destroying from our greed.  My 
 
vote stands with the Lax Kw'alaams First Nations and for further generations that will inherit our 
fortunes 
 
and misfortunes.....lets HOPE that we can outweigh the misfortunes and help to clean our environment 
 
before it is too late....It starts with me, walking softly on the earth and weaning my needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joan F. Clarke 
<personal information removed> 
British Columbia 
<email address removed> 
 


	From: Joan F. Clarke [<email address removed>]

